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This is the last Newsletter for 2023. The next newsletter will be in mid January 2024.  

 .
 

 
 
 

Friday 3, Saturday 4 November 2023  Bundanoon Social weekend.  Just 2
days to go! Come down to a beautiful part of the world and enjoy walks, glow
worm caves and stay at Bundanoon Hotel. Included in the weekend: Barefoot
bowls, whackiest hat, Best/worst joke competitions with a friendly bunch!
Bundanoon Hotel Address: 6-18 Erith Street Bundanoon NSW 2578 P: 02 4883
6005. The weather looks interesting. Bring a raincoat.

Saturday  2 December 2023 6.30pm Christmas function at Enzos
Penshurst CHANGE OF VENUE due to renovations at the sailing club.  
Wear something Christmassy. Prizes for the best!

Thursday 14 December 2023  last walk for the year and Presentation night.
Masonic club. 

Tuesday 16 January 2024 Walking resumes. 

https://www.google.com/maps/search/6-18+Erith+Street+Bundanoon+NSW+2578?entry=gmail&source=g


To celebrate the start of daylight savings, many Peakies
went upstairs to enjoy pizzas after walking. Thanks to

Mark for the delicious pizzas.  

 

Pizza night at the Masos - Thursday 5 October  2023



Oatley Park fun run - Sunday 8 October
2023 

Only 4 Peakies entered this fun run. They were Carol Hamilton,
Denice Blomfield, Angela Thornhill and supported by Paul Tam.

Well done everyone.



Annie’s walk  - Saturday  7 October 2023 
We had a lovely walk on 7 October and after the walk had a delicious

breakfast hosted by the Wilson family. There were rumours of a comedy
routine with jokes such as “What do you call an incontinent peaky strider?   

Answer: A leaky peaky”. The social sub committee did think (briefly)
about booking this comedienne for the Bundanoon weekend away. 

ohh And we celebrated Anne’s 80th birthday. Lovely morning.
 HAPPY BIRTHDAY ANNE



Annie’s walk continued 



Annie’s walk continued 



WOW  - Wednesday 6  September 2023
Another lovely day at Heathcote, looking at the wildflowers. Glenn said on Facebook

“Thanks Di for organising todays WOW walk. What great native flower display with
awesome company in the Royal National Park at Heathcote”

WOW  - Wednesday 4 October 2023
Another very warm day for this WOW.

The 5km walk started at Coogee and  walked to Maroubra along our beautiful
coastline. The walk was organised by Jan and photos taken by Angela. 



Margaret Mahew 

Helen Galanis (special birthday)

 Glenn Williams 

Jean Facey 

Cheryl Lucas 

 END

Happy Birthday

November
Maureen Connelly

Maria Campagna 

Charmaine Austen 

  December

Want another reason to join a  Peaky walk?  
Curbside shopping! On our walks we see
many things: people walking their dogs, good
driving, terrible driving, kids playing sports,
beautiful sunsets etc. One Peaky, (and I’m
sure there are others) goes Curbside
shopping. When a council pickup has been
organised, there is always good quality items
on display outside houses. Recently, Lee
picked up this beauty: a toy for her
grandchild. The models below show what can
be found on a Peaky walk. Join us on the next
shopping trip!

 

Another reason to do a Peaky Walk?
Curbside shopping! 


